*Contract valid until 11/30/2023

Subject: Authorization to release information to SiliconExpert Technologies

Dear Arrow Supplier,

Arrow has authorized SiliconExpert Technologies to collect [component data] data on our behalf from our
suppliers. This process is to help Arrow comply with regulatory and business intelligence requirements,
which is imperative to our business.

We engage SiliconExpert Technologies (http://www.siliconexpert.com), a Affiliate of Arrow Electronics,
Inc. to facilitate the collection of data from our suppliers.

We look forward to your timely response on this forthcoming inquiry for the requested information. For any
immediate questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at ryan.maley@arrow.com.

If you received this letter and are not the appropriate representative to support this matter, please update
SiliconExpert Technologies with the correct contact and/or department.

Regards,

Ryan Maley, Field Sales Rep
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